
"Losing your vision?

Do you have a family member or friend who is losing their vision?

Are you a person who works with people losing their vision?

Do you have difficulty dealing with your vision loss?


The National Federation of the Blind, Greeley Chapter, invites you to an
informational gathering. 
Where: the double tree at lincoln park  | 919 7th St, Greeley,  colorado  80631
 When: March 16, 2019.

 Time: 11:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.

The doors will open for vendors at: 10:00 AM.  There will be a wealth of information provided concerning vision loss and resources that can be utilized to gain access to information, 
such as the Colorado Talking Book Library, Connections for independent living, the audio information Network of Colorado, Colorado Center for the blind and many others.

Come and join us for support and fun.
For more information, contact Linda Anderson and JJ Aragon 
at: 
JJ Aragon
720-3503999

Jjaragon102@gmail.com
Linda Anderson

970-356-7903
silkylin@juno.com

